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Hey Cresthaven community,

If you’ve visited the site recently and were greeted by some unexpected ads
in the comments section… yeah, we noticed too—and we’re not happy about it.

It turns out the third-party comment service we were using suddenly started
serving ads without notice. That’s not something we’re okay with. Cresthaven
RPG has always been about keeping things clean, accessible, and distraction-
free, so we’ve made the switch back to good ol’ WordPress-native comments.

What Does This Mean?

Comments are back—and ad-free! You can once again leave feedback, share
ideas, ask questions, or just chat about all things Cresthaven right here on
the site, just like before.

We love hearing from you. Whether it’s about rules clarifications, character
builds, cool monsters you’ve run, or house rules you’re experimenting
with—your input helps shape the game for everyone.

Need a Conversation Starter?

Let’s kick things off with a fun writing prompt:

“A young scribe uncovers a spell scroll written in a forgotten dialect—one
that shouldn’t exist in their part of the world. What happens next?”

Drop your ideas in the comments—we’d love to read what you come up with!

Thanks for sticking with us, and sorry again for the ad hiccup. Now that
things are back on track, we’re excited to hear from you!

– The Cresthaven Team
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